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Sanyo Special Steel Supports Recommendations of the Task Force on 
Climate-related Financial Disclosures (TCFD) 

 
Sanyo Special Steel Co., Ltd. has expressed its support for the recommendations of the Task Force on 

Climate-related Financial Disclosures (TCFD), which was established by the Financial Stability Board 

(FSB). The TCFD recommends companies to disclose information such as financial impacts of the 

climate and environmental opportunities and risks, as well as specific response and strategies, in order 

to mitigate risks that could destabilize financial markets. 

 

We regard climate change as a particularly important issue that has immediate consequences to the 

survival of mankind. In April 2021, we set out a policy of aiming for carbon neutrality, and in July, we 

published a roadmap for achieving that goal. 

 

We will promote disclosure of information concerning business impacts caused by climate change, 

based on the TCFD recommendations. 

 

 

End 

 

News Release 

For inquiries: Sanyo Special Steel Co., Ltd. (Phone: +81 79-235-6002) 


